
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
Welcome to Stateline Health. Thank you for choosing us to be your healthcare provider and 
entrusting us with your care. Our goal is to provide the highest quality care to our patients. 
 
Before your visit, please notify your primary care provider and bring your referral from 
them to our office, if your insurance requires one. If you do not have your referral, we will 
have to reschedule your appointment once you have received one. 
 
If you have a co-pay, payment is required at the time of service. We offer the following 
payment options: VISA, Mastercard, Discover, American Express, cash or check. 
 
If your insurance policy has a deductible and it has not been met, we will need to collect the full 
amount for your visit. 
 
To ensure your first visit is smooth and efficient, please fill out the enclosed forms in advance 
and bring them with you to your appointment. 
 
Please bring all prescribed medications to your appointment. 
 
You will not be prescribed any controlled substances during your first office visit. 
 
Please arrive 30 minutes before your appointment time to register at our reception area. It 
is essential that you bring any insurance cards and a valid photo ID. If you do not bring 
these, please understand we may need to reschedule your appointment. If you arrive late to 
your appointment, you may have to be rescheduled as well.  
 
If for any reason you find that you are unable to keep your scheduled appointment, 
please call our office at least 24 hours in advance, as we do charge for missed 
appointments. 
 
Once again, we thank you for choosing us for your care. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Deepak Banerjee- Cardiology                                       Karen Garrett PA-C-Internal Medicine  
Dr. Abdul Haji-Cardiology​ ​ ​ ​          Megan Hudson FNP-Internal Medicine 
Linda Soqui FNP-Cardiology                                              Cori Neal PA-C-Internal Medicine 
 


